Greetings Music Parents.
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September 27th @ 7:00pm
in the choral room.

Last year was a banner year for our music department and we hope the 2016/17 year
will be even better. Highlights from the 2015/16 school year were:
The 75th Candelight Concert
Western Regional Festival hosted at Staples High School
The Chamber Orchestra performing at Symphony Hall in Boston
The First annual Pops Concert at the Levitt Pavillion
AND MORE
Our Music teachers and students count on parental support and help. Major events
are an impossibility without YOUR INVOLVEMENT.

This meeting is our only general meeting for the school year. And here is the good
news, it will be brief yet very informative. You can expect to hear what the teachers
are planning and meet fellow music parents.

Involved parents make for successful kids.

We hope you’ll make every effort to attend.



